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                              May 12, 2003 

Chief  
Regulations and Procedures Division  
Alcohol and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau  
Washington, D.C. 20091-0221  

RE: TTB Notice No. 4  

To Whom It May Concern:  

I can't see a need for further regulation of flavored malt beverages, and I am seriously troubled by the government's pushing for new regulations. The new 
regulations are so extreme that they have the potential to wipe out an entire market for small retailers. I can't see how this could possibly be good for 
anybody, especially given the state of economy these days.  �����������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������

Please do not allow small businesses and consumers to be harmed by this economy-killing proposal. Please reject the proposal for the bad policy it represents.  

Thank you in advance for your support.  

Sincerely.  

Garlen Horsley 




